
 
 

 

 
 
 

10th December 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monday 30th September 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Visit to St Michael and All Angels Church 
Foundation 2 - Year 2 Pupils 

 
As part of our curriculum we are trying to help our children develop an 
understanding of our school community.  For this reason, we are having a  
school visit to our local church St Michael and All Angels on Tuesday 8th 
October.  
 
At the Church, the children will have a special assembly which incorporates a 
story from the Bible. Children at Black Horse Hill are taught that the stories 
from the Bible are stories that Christians believe but other people have 
different beliefs. Children are taught to respect different cultures and beliefs 
across the curriculum and in assembly. 
 
We will be leaving school at 10.30am and we will need volunteers to help us 
walk down to the Church. If you are able to help on the day please inform your 
child’s class teacher. We aim to return to school for lunch at 12pm. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Julie Morris 
Headteacher 
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Visit to St Michael and All Angels Church 
Tuesday 8th October 2019 

 
 
 
I agree to my son / daughter / ward (delete as necessary) 
 
(name of pupil)...............................................................….....Class……………. 
 
taking part in the above-mentioned visit and having read the information 
sheet, agree to his/her participation to any or all of the activities described. I 
acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on his/her 
part. 
 
I understand that the teacher in charge of the party will be acting in loco 
parentis and in the event of an accident I agree to my son / daughter / ward 
receiving emergency medical treatment, which might include the use of 
anaesthetic and blood transfusions, as considered necessary by the medical 
authorities present. 
 
I understand that Wirral Borough Council is insured in respect of its legal 
liabilities only and that there is no Personal Accident, or other cover, unless I 
have been advised specifically by the organiser. 
 
Accidents may therefore arise for which the Council is not responsible. 
Parents / Guardians may wish to obtain suitable insurance to cover such 
eventualities. 
 
Signature of Parent / Carer ........................................................................ 
 
Date.........................…... Child’s Class...………………................................. 
 
Tel. No………………………………...………………………………………… 
 
 
 


